
 RESOLUTION NO.______ 

 

A RESOLUTION AWARDING A CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT 

FOR RECONSTRUCTION OF LAUREL STREET, PALM STREET 

CEDAR STREET AND N. WISTERIA STREET  TO REYNOLDS 

ASPHALT AND CONSTRUCTION COMPANY; AUTHORIZING 

AND DIRECTING THE CITY MANAGER TO EXECUTE 

CONTRACT DOCUMENTS; AND APPROPRIATING FUNDS. 

 

WHEREAS, the City of Mansfield has obtained, through an Interlocal Agreement 

with the City of Grand Prairie, asphalt unit bid prices for the reconstruction of Laurel Street from 

Magnolia Street to Palm Street, Palm Street from Laurel Street to N. Wisteria Street, Cedar 

Street from Magnolia Street to Palm Street and N. Wisteria Street from Magnolia Street to Palm 

Street; and, 

 
WHEREAS, the expenditure of the funds stated herein will be secured from the 

Street Bond Fund; and, 

 

WHEREAS, it is recognized that it is in the best interest of the citizens of the City 

of Mansfield that the construction provided for herein be started at the earliest possible date to 

ensure necessary service and delivery; and, 

 

WHEREAS, it is the recommendation and determination of Council that the through 

the Grand Prairie Interlocal Agreement that the lowest and best" bid is that of Reynolds Asphalt 

and Construction Company. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF MANSFIELD, TEXAS, THAT: 

 

Section 1. 

 

The City Manager is hereby authorized and directed to execute contractual 

documents for reconstruction of Laurel Street, Palm Street, Cedar Street and N. Wisteria 

Street with Reynolds Asphalt and Construction Company; for an amount not to exceed 

Five Hundred Thirty Three Thousand Three Hundred Four and 43/100 Dollars, 

($533,304.43). 

 

Section 2. 

 

Funding is hereby authorized in the amount of Five Hundred Fifty Thousand 

and 00/100 Dollars, ($550,000.00). 
 

 

 

 
PASSED AND APPROVED THIS THE 24th DAY OF APRIL, 2017. 

 

 



 

 

      ___________________________________ 

 David L. Cook, Mayor 
ATTEST: 

 

_________________________________ 

Jeanne Heard, City Secretary 


